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Dear Council President Nury Martinez: Although I am grateful that you put forth this Motion on
increasing safety in the San Fernando Valley. I would like to remind you to please consider
Healthy Streets LA (HSLA) when developing and implementing safety measures. We encourage
you to strongly consider bicycle infrastructure as well when developing and implementing the
Mobility Plan. We need measures such as road calming measures that would slow the speed of
motorists (ex: Traffic Calming Methods). We need more Bicycle *Safety* Infrastructure in the
East San Fernando Valley. We need to take Public Safety more seriously when it comes to
Traffic Violence. Please, council president Martinez. I am dedicated to public safety for all. For
Reference: Traffic Calming to Slow Vehicle Speeds:
https://www.transportation.gov/mission/health/Traffic-Calming-to-Slow-Vehicle-Speeds Streets
For All: https://streetsforall.org/



